
 

SAN MARCOS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO: ALL NEW EMPLOYEES 

 

FROM: HUMAN RESOURCES 
 

RE: TUBERCULOSIS (TB) TESTS 

 

Per Board Policy 4112.4 – no person shall be employed initially unless he/she has submitted to a tuberculosis examination 

within the past 60 days. 

 

It is the legal requirement of every School District employee, regular or substitute, to have a Tuberculosis (TB) test taken in the State 

of California before they begin work. Certification of a negative skin test is required. If your skin test is positive, a clear X-Ray 

certification will also be required. 

 
Please note that a TB test is a two part process: 

 

1. Skin Test 

2. Return in 48 hours for reading 

 

 

LOCATIONS: 
 

Concentra Medical Center Palomar Health 

740 Nordahl Road, Suite 131 120 Craven Road, Suite 207 

San Marcos, CA 92069 San Marcos, CA 92069 

Phone: 760-432-9000 Phone: 760-510-7373 

 
San Marcos Health Center Escondido Community Clinic 

150 Valpreda Rd. 460 N. Elm St. 

San Marcos, CA 92069 Escondido, CA 92025 

Phone: 760-736-6767 Phone: 760-737-2000 

 

  Work Partners Occupational Health Specialists 

  2365 S. Melrose Drive 

  Vista, CA  92081 

  Phone:  760-571-5910 

You may have your TB test taken at any location of your choosing. 
 

The cost for a TB Skin Test is your responsibility, and the price can vary. 
 

An additional fee may be applicable if it is necessary for you to see a Doctor at the facility. 

Chest X-Ray costs are separate, and X-Rays are only given when requested by a Doctor. The cost of 

Chest X-Rays, if required, is your responsibility. 

 
For your convenience, we have listed a few local facilities below. 




